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February 12, 1958

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Shell Oil Company
3737 Bellaire Boulevard
Houston 25, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

We are sending you, under separate cover, a copy
of Bulletin 38, "Stratigraphy and Zonation of the Ocala Group,"
which gives detailed geologic sections from which the various
crabs species were collected and sent to you for study. These
sections are listed alphabetically under counties beginning
with page 58.

I hope your studies on the Ocala crabs are progressing
satisfactorily.

Sincerely yours,
Harbans S. Puri
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